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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist   

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation awarded a $2,571,390.2 contract to Ferreira Construction Southern 
Division Co., Inc., for roadway improvements along Old Dixie Highway from north of NE 13th Street to south 
of the bridge over the Middle River in Fort Lauderdale. The length of the project is approximately 0.9 miles. 
Construction will begin March 6, 2017 and is expected to be completed by Early 2018. 
 
Project Improvements 

• Reducing the width of the travel lanes and modifying shoulders to add 4-foot bike lanes in both directions 

throughout the project limits 

• Constructing sidewalk throughout project limits 

• Drainage improvements 

• Adding roundabout at NE 16th Court 

• Permanently reducing 35 MPH speed limit to 25 MPH throughout project limits 

• Installation of pedestrian lighting 

• Adding landscaping and swales to improve drainage throughout project limits 

• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway within project limits 

• Constructing 8 raised intersections and 6 raised pedestrian crosswalks 

• Adding new signing and pavement markings 

 

Traffic Impact 

• Lane closures can be expected along Old Dixie Highway from NE 13th Street to the bridge over the Middle 
River Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

Project Updates 
If you would like to receive project updates, lane closure information, as well as a weekly traffic report 
distributed by FDOT, please email ddiaz@corradino.com the subject of “Old Dixie Highway improvements 
project in Fort Lauderdale.” Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, 
sex, religion, disability or family status.  
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